From:

Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 11:51 AM
To: Hilary Saunders

Subject: Ash die back NYM2023/0582

Morning Hilary

Thank you for your email of last week. We have attached a drawing showing affected trees marked out in yellow.
The group 1 of trees are multi-stemmed Ash all of which are affected by die back. We would if possible like to
remove these completely. We do not believe this will leave any gapping in the hedgerow as they sit behind the
substantial road side hedge.

The group 3 group of Ash trees, we would if possible like to reduce these down to a safe level, removing the dead
wood.

Regards
David Islip
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